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Early Departure

  

When a scholar leaves Yale before the expiration of their immigration status, the department must notify OISS so
that OISS can meet its reporting requirements to the federal government. To know if the planned departure is
earlier than the visa sponsorship end date, login to OISS Connect, go to Requests and hit the End Program tab for
J-1. For H-1B please notify the OISS adviser prior to the scholars departure from Yale.
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